
  

We would like to celebrate with you our 5th Anniversary on 
23rd March 2014 as we mark the fifth year since our or-
phanage started. As we celebrate we would like to send our 
sincere thanks you all of your great support that you have 
provide in these five years. Without your support  we could-
n’t have make the far we are now. For these five years we 
have managed to do more and we are praying God that we 
are going to do more again. Among the  main things we 
have done these five years are; Education by taking our 59 
children to the English medium school, buy the 17 acres to 
build a new modern orphanage centre at new land, provide 
medical services to our children, bought a school bus, Cows 
project, great success in farming and many other things. By 
all these we appreciate your presence. Please pray for us as 
we move forward to do more. 
Thanks and may God bless you forever  
       Teacher 
www.kiliorphanagecentre.org 
 


